
Divine Mercy Parish “10-Year Planning Priorities” – Survey #1 

As mentioned in an earlier bulletin, we are embarking on developing our 10-year Plan. Our first step is 

to gather possible “planning priorities.”  Please consider contributing ideas - your input is welcomed! 

Please take this form – Survey #1 – home and answer the 2-question survey below.   

 

 

This Survey #1 may be returned to the back table of the Church and placed 
into the “Planning Priorities” survey collector box beginning on October 20th 
after the 10:30 Mass.  (The box will look friendlier by then!)  

Survey #1 will appear in the Oct 20 & 27 bulletins. We will accept 
responses until November 8 and will share the results after Thanksgiving. 
 
A second survey will occur in January 2025, so if you do not have any 
priorities that you wish to highlight at this time, there will be another 
opportunity in the new year.  
 
Thank you for participating!  The 2 questions are:  

 

1) What are the Top Priorities that you would like to see Divine Mercy Parish focus on over the 

next 10 years?  (Please include no more than 5 responses within the space provided) 

 

1.___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2.___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

3.___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

4.___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

5.___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2) Would you be interested in volunteering to serve on the Strategic Planning Committee that 

will help form & implement these priorities (approximately 60 hours spread over the next 12 

months)?                    YES _____   NO, THANK YOU _____ 

* You will only be contacted if we cannot discern your handwriting…or if you volunteer… 

* Only responses that include a name and contact information will be used to represent our Parish   

  Community’s transparent efforts and explorations.  No names will be used in any of the reports.  
 

           Your Name, please: _________________________________________________________ 

         Preferred contact phone # or email: ___________________________________________ 

Questions?  Ask Dr. Brian E. A. “Beam” Maue at 1776beam@gmail.com.  Thank you! 

 

You may type your answers below, then save as a pdf file, and 
email to: parish.office@divinemercymanistee.org

mailto:1776beam@gmail.com
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